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AGENDA STATEMENT 
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Item Title: 
 Filling The Board Vacancy 
 
SUBMITTED BY: Chloe Hall, School Board Clerk 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL: Michael Robbins, Superintendent  
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT: 
 There is one vacant seat on the School Board that needs to be filled with appointment  
 
BACKGROUND:  
 The vacancy has been advertised with an application deadline of Friday, June 20 2025 at 
 Noon.  
 
ISSUE:  
 Board Bylaw 9223 states that a vacancy on the Board shall be filled within 30 days of the seat 
 being declared vacant.  The seat was declared vacant when the Board accepted the 
 Resignation of Tom Heutte on May 28, 2025.  
 
 If Darlene D-Svenson  is appointed to the Board, she will take the Oath of Office before being 
 seated.  
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

-  Darlene D-Svenson’s Application 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  

To fill the vacant seat.  
 






